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MISSION ACCOMPLISHED!  

Quick work was made to replace all of the roofs. It was quite a 
sight to witness. Three cheers go out to the incredibly hard-
working roofers and ground crew who worked in ninety-degree 
heat. The Board of Directors and the entire Inverness community 
worked together to make this happen so seamlessly. Special 

thanks to Ted 
Lenski for 
securing the 
loan and to John 
Bossange for 
managing 
details onsite. 
Nicely done 
everyone! 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS VANCANCIES 
There will be two available positions for the Board of Directors, which 
will be voted on and announced at the Annual Meeting on October 
13,2022. We appreciate Gene Cloutier and Ted Lenski for stepping in 
to fill the mid-term vacancies. The length of the terms is three-year. 
More information and details will follow in September. 

NEW TO THE NEIGHBORHOOD! 

We are excited to welcome several 
new members to the Inverness 
community.  

Kathleen Campbell - 514 GC Road 

George and Robin Muskal – 516 
GC Road  (See their highlight on the 
back.) 

Jenifer and Dennison Trevett - 
563 GC Road 

 

Have items you would like to submit 
for upcoming newsletters?  

Reach out to Maura Cullen, 
maura@mauracullen.com  

Visit our website at : 

invernesshomeowners.com  

PET POLICY 

A new pet policy will be discussed 
and voted on at the September 22nd 
Board Meeting. 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

September 22, at 4:00 will be the 
next Board meeting. 

The Annual Board Meeting will 
take place on October 13, 2022. 
Details of location and time will be 
announced in a separate mailing. 

I N V E R N E S S S  

mailto:maura@mauracullen.com


 

Here are some reminders of activities that will be conducted when fall approaches. No 
specific dates at this point. 

Fall Fertilization      Final Pinnacle Landscaping clean-up    Gutter Cleaning 

Winterization checklist for those lucky ones heading to warmer climates for the winter. 

Found on our website: https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/2e9f4bdb-9676-4e6f-9682-
ac7e36848eae/downloads/Snowbird-Checklist%20Inverness%202021.pdf?

 

PAINTING BRIGADE  

Kudos to Linda Carrigan, 
Susan Wagenhofer and 

Maura Cullen for our 
newly painted mailboxes. 
Thanks to Cathy Vitali for 
suggesting that the color 

of the boxes match the 
trim of our buildings. 

Great job. 

Meet Our Neighbor:   George and Robin Muskal – 516 Golf Course Road 

Hello everyone, 

George and I moved here in late June from Morristown, NJ, 
where we had lived for the past 14 years. We are originally from 
Cleveland, OH, where two of our three sons still reside.  Our 
youngest son lives in LA.   George retired in January from a 39-
year career at BASF Corp where he was the Manager of 
Retirement Plans and Compliance.  Robin continues to work 
virtually as a psychotherapist, specializing in Postpartum and 
Perinatal wellness.  We enjoy our bulldogs, Charlie and Bella 
Rose.  We spend much of our time on the Northern end of lake 
George enjoying boating, fishing and kayaking.  We are very 
excited to explore beautiful VT and all it has to offer.  So far, we 
are quite pleased with creemees!  We have already met so many 
wonderful neighbors and dogs.  We look forward to meeting 
more of you.    

Best,  The Muskals 

PAINTING PROGRESS 

The final four buildings 
(517/519, 539/541, 540/542 
and 561/563) will be painted 
in the upcoming month. That 
will conclude the painting 
cycle and the 
new eight-year 
cycle will be 
implemented. 
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